
Pine Valley Central School District 
Technology Equipment Acceptable-Use form 

  Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Technology is a solid enhancement to the learning process. Together with this privilege 
comes responsibility. Students are expected to ensure all equipment being used and/or 
loaned to them is received and returned in good working order. 

Tablets, laptops, cameras, and audio visual/peripherals have been purchased to 
provide students with unique resources. Students have been made aware of their 
responsibilities. To maintain system integrity, ensure internet safety and verify that 
users are in compliance with school policies (including the new handbook policies & 
procedures), all equipment will be closely monitored and consequences for misuse will 
result in loss of privileges. 

All equipment will be assigned using the library bar-coding system. If misuse, damage, 
or loss occurs, the student will be assessed the cost of the particular item for which the 
parent/guardian will be held accountable, and the student may lose privileges for the 
current school year. Only students who return this agreement form will be granted the 
right to sign-out technology equipment for use outside of the school premises. 

 

        __________________________          __________________________ 

        Parent/Guardian Signature                   Student Signature 

 

        __________________________          __________________________ 

        Parent/Guardian Printed Name             Student Printed Name 

 

        __________ Grade Level 

        __________ Charger # 

        __________ Reliable Internet 
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